
Minutes for a Ticonderoga Budget Workshop with any Other Lawful Business 

commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Community Building 
 

Present: Mark Wright, Supervisor 

  Dave Woods, Councilman 

  Tom Thatcher, Councilman 

  Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk 

 

Absent:   Councilwoman Cooper and Councilman Cunningham 

 

Others:  Rebecca Norton and Amy Beeman from the Finance Department, Bill Dolback along 

with Jim and Wendy Davis for the Chilson Vol. Fire Department 

 

Supervisor Wright opened the workshop with discussion on the following departments accounts.   

• Assessment 

• C/R Building Improvements 

• Community Beautification 

• LaChute Trail 

• Retirees 

• Chilson Vol. Fire Department (Jim and Wendy Davis available for questions) 

• Cemetery  (Bill Dolback available) 

• Historian (Bill Dolback available) 

• Celebrations 

• Finance 

• Landfill 

• Aging 

 

Supervisor Wright noted that the September 27 budget workshop will have attendees from the Ti 

EMS and County Employees from Emergency Services. 

 

Workshop closed at 11:34 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk 

 


